As nurses, ONA members recognize that investing in upstream public health and social determinates of health
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ONA Urges Your Support of HB Bill 2122 B

solutions is vital to improve population health. HB 2122 B is an important next step for Oregon’s health
systems transformation efforts. HB 2122 B

Requires CCOs to reinvest a reasonable portion of profit margin back into local communities, increase

transparency and accountability, improve access to integrated care, and safeguarding tax dollars

Increases accountability and access to information to allow for public oversight of public funds

Emphasizes alternative payment methodologies, moving away from fee-for-service model and toward

paying health outcomes.

Transitioning all CCOs into community-based nonprofit organizations or benefit corporations, to ensure

each CCOs mission aligns with the needs of the communities they serve.

HB 2122 B will increase CCO accountability and transparency
and strengthen tools to improve health outcomes through

innovative models.
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